
                                                         
 

       

  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am writing to inform you of the need to close the school to all pupils for two days in Term 4.  
This is to enable the safe closure of one part of the school and the move of Year 5&6 into the 
temporary classrooms.  
 
The closure is necessary to maintain safety and avoid further disruption to the children. 
 
The closure dates are Thursday 7th March and Friday 8th March. 
 
The school (including the nursery) is closed to all pupils on these two days and remote learning 
will be set for the children. 
 
We appreciate this is dispruptive for some families but is unavoidable. We have given you as 
much notice as has been possible and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Mrs E Campbell 
Headteacher 
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